
The Town of Kure Beach is accepting applications for a full time Deputy Public Works and 
Utilities Director position. Hiring range is $41,530.52 to $48,849.84. Job description and 
application are on the Town’s website at www.townofkurebeach.org at the bottom under 
employment. The successful candidate will have a broad background in public works and 
utilities administration including storm water management, solid waste collection, wastewater 
treatment, well operations, street maintenance, water and sewer enterprise operations, building 
and landscape maintenance and repair, emergency preparedness for storms and emergencies and 
working with the public. Applicants MUST have the following certifications: C-well,   
C- distribution, Back Flow and Cross Connections, Grade 1 Collections, Grade 1 Wastewater. 
Application and resume may be emailed or mailed until Friday, August 31 at 3 pm to the 
attention of r.robertson@tokb.org or Public Works, 117 Settlers Lane, Kure Beach, NC 28449. 
 
 
 

 

 

 


